
RESOLUTION APPROVING BID IN THE AMOUNT OF $2,354,000 AND AUTHORIZING 

EXECUTION OF CONTRACT 2024-0610 WITH D. H. GRIFFIN COMPANIES, LLC. FOR 

THE DEMOLITION OF THE BELLEMEADE ST PARKING DECK 

 

 

WHEREAS, City staff confirmed existing structural issues in the Bellemeade Street Parking 

Deck and, after reviewing multiple engineering options, determined it is not cost effective to 

invest additional funds into the aging facility and that the deck should be demolished;  

 

WHEREAS, bids were opened on December 19, 2024, and the apparent lowest bidder was DH 

Griffin Companies, LLC. with a bid of $2,354,000; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

GREENSBORO: 

 

That the bid herinabove mentioned submitted by D. H. Griffin Companies, LLC is hereby 

accepted, and the City is authorized to enter into a contract with D. H. Griffin for demolition of 

the Bellemeade Street Parking Deck.  The City Manager is hereby authorized to execute the 

contract on behalf of the City of Greensboro.  


